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TWIC DELAYS

Dear Subscriber,

Be advised that the Transportation Worker Identification Credential (TWIC) renewal process is now

taking up to 12 weeks (84 days). Therefore, it is hlghlv recommended that TWIC holders initiate the

renewal of their TWICs at least 10 weeks (70 days) prior to the expiration date at a minimum.

For additional information and the latest news regarding TWICs, please visit the Transportation
Security Administration website at

hitp://www.tsa.gov/stakeholders/transportation-worker-identification-credential-twic%C2%AE.
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